
Dear Centennial Families,

Welcome back to another amazing school year at Centennial Elementary! I hope that each of you had a restful and
enjoyable summer, filled with memorable family moments and relaxation.

As we embark on the 2024-2025 academic year, I am thrilled to welcome our returning students, families, and staff, as
well as extend a warm greeting to all new members joining our Centennial family. Our dedicated team has been working
hard to prepare for a year filled with growth, learning, and achievement.

This year, our priority is to create a community of learning where every individual feels supported and valued. Through
equitable and inclusive practices, we strive to foster an environment where every child can thrive and be successful. We
believe that our ability to support and enhance student learning is greatly strengthened when parents, teachers, and the
wider community work together in a unified effort. We encourage open communication between the school and home, and
we invite you to stay engaged with your child’s education. Please make sure to review our school calendar, school supply
list, upcoming events on our website at https://centennial.scio.k12.or.us/ and look for our weekly Centennial Newsletter
update emails.

I am excited to tell you about some staffing assignments changes and about the amazing new teachers joining our staff
this year. Bailey Henson will now be teaching 3rd grade, Lindsay Alsup is our behavior support specialist, and Caitlin
Holzhouser will be teaching 5th grade. Please welcome our new teachers. Amy Simmons will be teaching PE, Charlie
Scott is our new music teacher, and Molly Swain is joining our kindergarten team.

Registration is August 21st and 22nd. Registration can be completed online at
https://centennial.scio.k12.or.us/resources/registration/ or we have computers available and can assist you in our office.
We also look forward to seeing you at our upcoming Open House on Wednesday August 28th. At Open House,
classroom teacher assignments will be posted, you can meet our staff, drop off supplies, and enjoy ice cream to celebrate
the start of a new school year. The first day of school is September 3rd. First through fifth grade will start at 7:40am and
dismissal is at 2:40pm. Kindergarten students will attend from 7:40am to 12:00pm, for the first two weeks of school.
Kindergarten students will start full days on Monday, September 16th.

If you have any questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to our office at 503-394-3265. We are here to
support you and your child throughout the year.

Let’s work together to make this school year a fantastic experience for everyone. Here’s to a successful year filled with
learning, growth, and community spirit!

Warm regards,

Kimberlee Roth
Principal
Centennial Elementary
Rothk@sciok12.org
https://centennial.scio.k12.or.us/
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